
       
 

                     

 

Contact Info            

Teddy    706-537-3265                    
Crystal    706-537-3263  
teddyangel@mwbm.org  
crystalangel@mwbm.org     

620 Essex Dr.                  
Staunton  VA  24401  

 

 

Sending Church   
Faith Baptist Church              

620 Essex Dr.                 
Staunton  VA 24401         
Pastor Eric Brown                

540-849-7545       
ericbrown32476@yahoo. com 

 

 

 

Support Address  
Missionary #273                     

P.O. Box 519                  
Braselton  GA 30517            

706-654-2818            
mwbm.org 

 

  

 

      

Dear Praying Friends and Supporters, 

 A great BIG thank you to all who are giving and praying to reach souls in 
Colorado. Paul in Philippians 4:20,21 put it like this, “Now unto God and our 
Father be glory for ever and ever. Amen. Salute every saint in Christ Jesus. The 
brethren which are with me greet you.”  We are eternally grateful for all you have 
done to get us on the road to planting a church in Parker, Colorado. 

 The Macedonia Conference in Ringgold, Georgia was a tremendous blessing 
to our family. The preaching, singing, fellowship, and testimonies gave us help and 
hope for the journey ahead. Dr. Joe Arthur preached on Elijah’s servant one night 
and told us to “Go one more time”. Hallelujah, we will go again! We were also in 
mission conferences and camp meetings in September and October which enabled 
us to meet new pastors and book meetings for next year. PRAY for safety as we 
travel, a burden as we present the work, and power as we witness and share the 
gospel along the way. 

 We are reaping fruit from our labors this summer. Three pastors contacted 
us on the same day to inform us that the church would be supporting us. Your 
consistent communication is an extraordinary JOY which keeps us encouraged in 
the Lord and focused on the task at hand. Another church sent a special offering 
which covered new tires for our vehicle. This was right on time too, because the 
technician pointed out the exposed cords and excessive wear. Thank God for his 
unseen hand of protection! 

 The Lord allowed us to see our newest grandson Tobias and his big brother 
Matthew while we were in Georgia. There was a baby shower for Mark and Grace 
that we attended as well. We had a great visit with our children and look forward 
to seeing what God will do with them. We are praying for all of you and may the 
Lord have His hand upon you during your THANKSGIVING and 
CHRISTMAS activities. TO GOD BE ALL THE GLORY!  

Cultivating For Colorado,  

 Teddy Angel 
The Angel Family 

 

September/October 2023 
 


